
Subject: Potential Serious White Collar Crimes in Progress in Sedona AZ 

Potential Serious White Collar Crimes in Progress in Sedona AZ 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Below is an image of self-appointed ‘Regent of the New Americas and ‘Mother of Ten Thousand Suns’ AKA con 
artist Devra Patton West. 
 

 
 
Her ‘Great Work’ which she also refers to as ‘World Service’ sees her rake in tens of millions of dollars a year 
through fraud and extortion.  This ‘Great Work,’ according to her ex-husband, resulted in her being chased out of 
New Mexico at the point of a gun in 1995 by one victim who realized that the police were totally impotent in 
dealing with someone like Patton West.  The ‘Great Work’ saw her being forced to leave Montana in 2010 after 
three scathing newspaper articles made it clear that Patton West was not about ‘World Service’ but about lining 
her own pocket at the expense of everyone else duped into believing Patton West was a ‘World Server.’  One 
victim of fraud, John Watson turned whistleblower in 2006, after discovering there were literally scores of victims 
of organized crime.  To counter the lies and propaganda that Patton West posted on her own website, which 
sought to portray Watson and several other victims as the villains, Watson put up his own website.  This rendered 
Patton West’s criminal racketeering business model AKA the ‘Great Work’ dead in the water in Montana.   
 
Before Patton West could relocate to another western state (where the authorities either do not understand 
‘white collar crime’ or choose not to prosecute it) Patton West needed to remove the inconvenient truth about her 
‘Great Work’ from the internet.  For reasons explained elsewhere the easiest solution to her problem was to 
murder Watson.  When Plan ‘A’ failed Plan ‘B’ involved a conspiracy to bankrupt Watson into silence by issuing 
multiple frivolous lawsuits against him whose objective was to outspend him in court with the result she could 
‘buy’ the result she wanted which included an injunction forcing down his websites.  Both Plan ‘A’ & Plan ‘B’ 
involved two senior members of Patton West’s cult / criminal racketeering gang.  Dr. Julio E Williams MD and 
Geoffrey Reynolds CPA.  Reynolds even announced Watson’s impending murder to the local press a week before 
Patton West’s failed attempt on Watson’s life. 
 
Their role is spelt out in two PDFs (Julio Williams and Geoffrey Reynolds.)   As a physician Dr. Julio E Williams is 
crucial to Patton West’s latest extortion scam which involves selling fake cures for cancer for six figure amounts.  
The victims pay for their fake cures by making a huge ‘donation’ via the ‘Pay Portal’ on Patton West’s website 
which is set up to receive single donations of up to $500,000.  Doubtless she’ll argue that the Pay Portal is there to 
receive cash donations to support her ‘Great Work.’ 

http://www.therishi.info/documents/1017.%20Dr.%20J%20E%20Williams%20MD%202021%20April%2011%20Complaint%20Against.pdf
http://www.therishi.info/documents/1014.%20Geoffrey%20Reynolds%20CPA%20-%20His%20Lack%20of%20Honesty%20and%20Integrity%20Explained.pdf


 
What we are trying to convey here is that John Watson was one victim of fraud in Montana.  There were scores or 
more.  Patton West’s ex-husband Jack West, confided in Watson in 2002 that those who opposed his then wife had 
a habit of dying suddenly.  Watson did not take this seriously until in 2005 one of Patton West’s students died 
suddenly.  Maybe it was a coincidence that this young mother of two children under the age of ten had previously 
witnessed serious crimes committed by Patton West which included kidnap, false imprisonment and extortion 
from one member of her cult and fraud against another.  The current fraud / extortion scam that has now 
operated in Arizona for ten years was used by her in Montana and New Mexico before that over the past 30 years.  
All that has changed is that her websites have got more expensive and the lies and propaganda more ridiculous.   
 
In closing.  If Patton West, Williams and Reynolds went to the extent of trying to murder Watson and, when that 
failed, conspired to silence him by attempting to bankrupt him.  The latter cost a lot of money which Williams 
provided.  The motive for these actions is obvious!  Patton West’s criminal racketeering business model rakes in 
millions of dollars a year.  One thing we are sure of is that Patton West’s ‘Great Work’ has nothing g to do with 
charity, saving the Planet or Service to others. 
 

 
 
Finally, we invite you to visit her two websites The Rishi.com & Omni Awakening.org and compare the lies and 
propaganda there, obviously motivated by fraud, with the FACTS about her ‘Great Work’ which can be found on 
these two websites.  Omni Awakening.net & The Rishi.info.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard S 

https://www.therishi.com/
https://www.omniawakening.org/
http://omniawakening.net/index.html
http://www.therishi.info/

